
Covid Safety Guidelines      from 1 April 2022 
 
Because LFTs won't now be freely available, the Committee has reviewed the Club's safety 
guidelines, as follows: 
 
We will: 

• continue to provide hand sanitisers and ask that these are used as often as necessary 

• continue to ventilate the hall 

• ask all dancers to continue to notify us if they test positive  

• ask all dancers to tick the Attendance Sheet on arrival (this is necessary for general 
safety) 

 
To minimise cash handling, we remind everyone that online payments and cheques are 
preferred 
 
Finally, and obviously, please don't attend if you're feeling unwell. 
 
We hope you agree that these are sensible measures which are worth keeping in place for 
the future. 
 
The Committee  
1 April 2022 
 


